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January 18, 2022 

 

Dear valued Owens Corning® Insulation customer, 

 

A few days ago we learned of a technical issue in our email distribution system that resulted in most of our U.S. 

building insulation customers not receiving a mineral wool insulation price increase notification sent November 

19, 2021. The increase would have been effective with orders shipped on or after February 1, 2022. 

 

We will not implement this price increase as originally planned due to the inadequate notice this has caused. 

However, our business continues to face increased inflationary pressures, particularly in the energy and 

transportation spaces, and due to these circumstances we must announce a price increase in Q2 2022. 

 

Owens Corning Sales, LLC (“Owens Corning”) will increase its prices on the following Thermafiber® mineral 

wool building insulation products in the U.S. with all orders shipped on or after April 4, 2022.  

Products % Increase 

Sound Attenuation Fire Blankets (SAFB™) 12% 

FireSpan® 40, 90 12% 

RainBarrier® 45, HD, HC, HC Plus, HC Max 12% 

Safing 12% 

VersaBoard® 35, 40, 60, 80 12% 

UltraBatt™ Wood 12% 

UltraBatt™ Steel Stud 12% 

Fire & Sound Guard® 12% 

TopStop 12% 

Horticulture Board 12% 
 

Order confirmations for full truckload orders with an assigned ship date prior to April 4, 2022, will receive current 

pricing. Less-than-full truckload orders subject to consolidated shipping on or after April 4, 2022, will receive the 

increased price. 

 

Owens Corning will be temporarily suspending mixed mineral wool loads from U.S. fiberglass plants due to 

product availability. 

Thank you for your continued support of Owens Corning. 

 

Sincerely, 

Austin T. Hess 

General Manager 

North American Mineral Wool Insulation 

 


